From: Zafar, Marzia
Sent: 1/6/2014 4:25:03 PM

To: Cherry, Brian K (/O=PG&E/OU=CORPORATE/CN=RECIPIENTS/CN=BKC(C7);
Malashenko, Elizaveta I. (elizaveta.malashenko@cpuc.ca.gov)

Ce:
Bec:
Subject: RE: CPUC Information Alert: Staff Paper Issued on Quantifying Risk

Did you really read it?

Ps — happy new year!

Marzia ZLafar — California Public Utilities Commission — Zafbcpuc.ca.qov — 415-703-1897

From: Cherry, Brian K [maiito:BKC7@pge.com]j

Sent: Monday, January 06, 2014 4:22 PM

To: Malashenko, Elizaveta 1.; Zafar, Marzia

Subject: FW: CPUC Information Alert: Staff Paper Issued on Quantifying Risk

Nice job.

From: Prosper, Terrie D. [mailto:terrie.prosper@cpuc.ca.govl

Sent: Monday, January 06, 2014 4:.01 PM

To: Prosper, Terrie D.

Subject: CPUC Information Alert: Staff Paper Issued on Quantifying Risk

CPUC Information Alert: Staff Paper Issued on Quantifying Risk

The California Public Utilities Commission’s Policy and Planning Division and Safety and Enforcement
Division today issued a paper titled Quantifying Risk: Building Resiliency into Utility Planning.
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The paper is available at:

www.cpuc.ca.gov/NR/rdonlyres/3B556E52-4661 -43FA-8C4C-
040E418B208F/0/PPDQuantifvingRisk. pdf.

Terrie
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Terrie Prosper

Director, News and Public Information Office
California Public Utilities Commission

Press Line: (415) 703-1366

tdp@cpuc.ca.gov

Facebook I Twitter | www.cpuc.ca.gov
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